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Not only will we be saying goodbye to our Year 6 pupils today, we 

will also be saying a farewell to some of our teachers. Good luck on your new adventures. 

Miss Upton Miss Rowland Miss Marriott 
 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone in September. 

Mrs Kerton 

Goodbye & Good Luck to all our Year 6 children 

Moston Lane are extremely proud of you all. You will be missed and  

are welcome to come back and visit anytime. 

 

Always in our minds and forever in our hearts, our beautiful Caiden  

Jenifer  Rachael  Radiyat  

Niamh  Sueli Francoise  

Ibrahim  Joshua  Aaron  

Noura  Raegon  Stefan  

Patrik Lucas Daniel 

Saira Aissata Keigha 

Olivia Aimee  Kayden C 

Megan Yi Fang Sami 

Shekinah Luke Stephanie 

Fiona Giorgia Max 

Kyle Bela Kim 

Lenny Tiffany Amazinggrace 

Agnes Daham Kelisha 

Finley Violeta Kaysie-Lynne 

William Jayden Charlee 

Harrison Nicole Anastasija 

Ellie-May Abdul Charlie 

Isabelle Dammy Benedetta 

Kayden P Callumus Larisa 

Anthony Eliesa Breakthrough 

Esther Callum Taite 

 Jimmy  

 


